
June, 2023 

       
  

Dear Parents and Students, 
  
Welcome to second grade!  It will be so nice to meet 
all our new students and parents in August.  We are 
requesting that students bring the following items 
with them to start the new school year: 
  
Zipper Pencil Pouch (all supplies must fit inside) 
Crayons (Box of 24 or less) or Colored Pencils (not both) 
1 Highlighter 
1 Red plastic folder with pockets 
1 Blue plastic folder with pockets 
1 any color or style plastic folder with pockets to be used for homework 
Please make sure all 3 folders are labeled with child’s name 
2 Boxes sharpened #2 Pencils (Please label with child’s name on each box) 
1 Green or red pen  
Fiskars scissors 

2 packs big Pink Erasers 

2 Large glue sticks 

1 Pack of 4 colored Dry Erase markers WITHOUT erasers on top  
2 Marble Composition books (any color) 
Quality Headphones (NOT earbuds) for Chromebooks (in Ziploc bag labeled with their name) 
2 Boxes of tissues 

1 Container of Clorox disinfecting wipes  
Art smock:  a large old tee shirt would work best (in Ziploc bag labeled with their name) 

 

Pencils and dry erase markers will be kept in a central location for all students to share 
throughout the school year.   
  
Please have the following supplies available at home:  
 
Pencils  Glue Stick                 Ruler                 Crayons 
   

Flashcards for Addition and Subtraction to practice math fact fluency 
 

   

Thank you for your cooperation.  Have a safe and happy summer.  See you in August! 
   The Second Grade Team 


